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Early Years have been exploring different 

colours and materials in their topic this half 

term. Children celebrated Colour Day by 

dressing up in their favourite colours to 

express what colour means to them. 
 

Year 5 enjoyed an Ancient Egypt Topic Day 

where they celebrated all of the learning 

they had completed during the topic.  
 

 
 

Welcome  
We would like to welcome you all to our 

Newton Newsletter October 2021.  

It has been a fantastic mid-term with the biggest 

highlight without any doubt- having classrooms 

full of learning and break time chatter with the 

resumption of 100%.              

 Pupils have settled well back into school and it 

is lovely to be able to share with you some of 

their achievements this term. 

We at D-Ring take pride in all we do, from the 

safety and protection against Covid to the 

warm, familiar and family atmosphere we strive 

to create. We celebrate success! 

Year 6 celebrated their learning through a World 

War 2 Topic Day where they completed lots of 

activities including making their own gas mask 

and running to shelter during an air raid.  
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Year 6 completed an experiment researching how 

animal adaptations help them to survive in cold 

weather conditions. 

They first filled buckets with ice. Children had one 

hand in a bag of lard and one bare hand in the ice. 

We discovered that the hand with the layer of lard/ 

fat was able to withstand the cold for longer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 did an experiment researching animal 

Year 4 have been getting stuck into their 

geography topic by using atlases to complete 

map work.  
 

 

Year 1 are becoming confident with numbers 

from 0-10 and have enjoyed drawing their own 

number lines. 

            

Year 3 have been practising their skip 

counting using cups and using their place 

value knowledge to solve mathematical 

problems involving sweets. 
 

 

Year 2 have been using Cinderella as their 

English topic this term and were hooked into 

their writing when they arrived to school to find 

a pumpkin, mouse, wand and trail of glitter. 


